
FAI offers an electronic greeting card on its website  

 

Berlin (01.01.2012) - The Board of Directors of the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI) has just 

announced that an electronic greeting card has been installed on the homepage of its website 

(www.aman-international.org) to send greetings to all friends of the Foundation wishing a happy 

new year 2012, but also to allow all visitors to its website to send this card and their wishes to their 

own friends for free. 


